
          call
or visit coveredshasta.com

Get Covered
Access to quality health insurance is coming soon....

Keep your family healthy. Get covered today. 

What this means for you:
• The Affordable Care Act requires most people to have health insurance by January 1, 2014.

• Low- and no-cost health insurance programs have expanded to include many Shasta County 
adults without children.

• A variety of plans and benefi ts will be available to choose from.  Income tax credits and 
subsidies to reduce premiums are available for: 
  •   Single adults with an annual income up to $45,960
  •   Families with annual income up to $94,200 for a family of four.
      Income tax credit or subsidy depends on family size and income

• Pre- enrollment for healthcare begins October 1, 2013. Coverage begins January 1, 2014.
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